COLLINSVILLE HIGH SCHOOL

P.O. Box 49 * 202 Broadway * Collinsville, Texas 76233

Phone: 903.429.6164 * Fax: 903.429.6493

www.collinsvilleisd.org

May 26, 2015

Dear Mr. White:

Thank you for presenting Measured By Character to our students. The message this program delivers is one of hope. I am pleased to tell you many of our students have been positively impacted by this powerful presentation.

Unfortunately, too many of our young people do not realize they possess the ability to affect change in this world. Ryan touched so many lives during his brief time on earth. The legacy he leaves behind is multiplied each time this program is delivered.

I cannot adequately express my gratitude to you and the rest of the crew at Measured By Character for all you do.

Respectfully;

Mark Dykes, Principal

Mark Types

Collinsville High School